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Rescue Wooden Boats plans and funding needs at November 2015
Boats
Whelker Harvester is currently being repaired and restored for use afloat. She needs some funding to complete this work. 

Lucy Lavers, after a very successful first year, needs regular funding to support her maintenance, as she will be undergoing a winter refit at Stiffkey each year.
Whelker Bessie will be our next project. She is an important local boat. Built in 1935, she also has Dunkirk history. Whilst she is currently afloat and stable, she is very fragile and needs complete restoration. This will cost in the region of £40,000 and would need to be done in the winter months as she needs to return to the water in the summer. 
We also have three crab boats which all need major work, in the region of £30,000 each. 
Our aim is that, once restored, all these boats will be used afloat and earn their keep, some through being leased out to families, others through giving trips afloat.
We expect to apply for further Heritage Lottery funding and would need to match this funding. Several years’ work are involved in these boats.
Filming
We have received a grant to continue half of our immediately planned oral history work. We have about 30 fishing families eager to be filmed, so are seeking further funding to complete this.  We are filming the work on Harvester (and any other boats) to conserve the skills involved in restoring wooden boats as well as their stories.
Website
Our website houses our large “digital museum” with all our films (over 150) and photographs archive (many 100s) and stories and details of people, boats and projects. We need to now fund work to extend our photo archive of locally loaned collections. 
Visitor Centre 
We need to fund the development of the displays in the Visitor Centre, including some simple interactive displays in each “cubicle” and the programming of our photograph archive onto “touch screen” display units, so visitors can view photos of their choice. 
We also need to improve some of the signage
Education
We are developing and widening the use of our Education Room and also the cross-curricular teaching resource packs on Lucy Lavers. We need to fund further cross-curricular resource packs covering fishing heritage and boat building, using the films we already have, to extend the offer we make to schools and adult groups. 
Volunteers
We have a team of willing and able local volunteers who staff the Visitor Centre, Lucy Lavers afloat and who do work on the boats, as well as managing aspects of the charity.

We continue to involve the local community in what we do with events and by giving regular talks to groups and societies. We hope through this to recruit more volunteer help so the Visitor Centre can be open more, and we can take part in more events

Administration
We employ some limited support for the administration of all this and need to fund its continuation over the years if we are to sustain our heritage educational activities.
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